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Interconnection Process Reform 

Interconnection New Service requests have drastically increased over the past few years. The Interconnection 
Process Reform Task Force (IPRTF) will discuss challenges related to the interconnection process and look for 
opportunities to improve the process via the Consensus Based Issue Resolution (CBIR) process. 

Problem Statement 

Issue Charge 

Problem Statement/Issue Charge approved at Planning Committee on April 6, 2021 

 
Issue Status 

The IPRTF is working on solution packages for a new interconnection process and solution packages to 
determine how PJM will transition to a new process. 

Target Completion  

The IPRTF is expected to be completed in the first quarter of 2022. 

Progress Update 

The transition packages were voted at the Planning Committee (PC) on Tuesday, February 8, 2022.  An 
additional package, Interconnection Customer (IC) Coalition was provided for consideration to the PC; this 
package did not come though the IPRTF.   

The PJM packaged was endorsed and will be the main motion at the MRC.  

Here are the voting results: 

Package Yes No Abstain 

PJM 218 (91%) 22 (9%) 14 

National Grid Renewables 6 (3%) 200 (97%) 48 

IC Coalition 69 (34%) 134 (66%) 51 

 

The new process and transition packages, along with the OATT language updates, will be brought to the March 
23, 2022 MRC for a first read. 
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Action Requested 

PJM Legal and Planning personnel are working on the OATT language updates.  The language will be 
reviewed with the IPRTF on March 4, 2022.  Please register and attend the upcoming IPRTF meetings in March 
to review the OATT language changes and provide any feedback you may have.   


